Ann Janda

From: Ann Janda

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 10:15 AM

To: '‘Andy Hunt'

Subject: RE: Addenda for Town of Shelburne Phone System RFP
Hi Andy,

While the town does have several Fairpoint lines that are separate from the PRI, none of these are routed into the
existing Nortel phone system. There are several analog fax lines in the Police, Town Office and School District
offices. Traffic on these fax lines goes through the PRI.

To the best of our knowledge, the vast majority of existing Phone jacks also have a Cat 5 data outlet. (There may be 1 or
2 that don’t.)

Best,
Ann

Ann Janda, MPA

Director of Administration
Town of Shelburne

P.O. Box 88

5420 Shelburne Road
Shelburne, VT 05482
802-264-5031

From: Andy Hunt [mailto:andrewh@fccsinc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 10:35 AM

To: Ann Janda <ajanda@shelburnevt.org>

Subject: RE: Addenda for Town of Shelburne Phone System RFP

Ann
A few questions:

Can you identify ALL lines going through the PBX now?
e Elevator(s)
e Analog phones
e Cordless phones
e Etc

Can you identify how many Cat3 phone cable locations have Cat5/C 5e/ Cat6 jacks on them now?

Thanks
Andy

From: Ann Janda [mailto:ajanda@shelburnevt.org]
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 3:23 PM




To: Ann Janda <ajanda@shelburnevt.org>
Subject: Addenda for Town of Shelburne Phone System RFP

Dear Vendors,

Thank you for visiting us in Shelburne last Wednesday, January 18. Attached please find an attendance list from the
meeting and addenda for the RFP as a result of the meeting. This information will also be posted on the Town’s website
shortly at: http://vt-shelburne.civicplus.com/398/3118/Bids-RFQs-RFPs

Please note that the last day for questions is close of business on February 1, 2017. All questions must come to me
electronically and answers will be posted on the Town’s website.

Thanks again,
Ann

Ann Janda, MPA

Director of Administration
Town of Shelburne

P.O. Box 88

5420 Shelburne Road
Shelburne, VT 05482
802-264-5031



